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Sent: 30 May 2018 17:55
To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT
Subject: Rather Valley Railway Robertsbridge

lam writing to object to the planned extension to the Rother Valley Railway and the proposed level crossing on the
A21 near Robertsbridge.

Much as | support the existence of the Rother Valley Railway, the idea that the line should be extended to
Robertsbridge (with all the disruption that would entail) seems excessive.

As a regular user of this stretch of the A21, the prospect of further queues seems too bigger price to pay.

David Goodale
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